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Editorial 
 
 
Zoom-in on… will be a recurring suite of feature articles on regional research centers active 

in the fields of LSP, professional communication, knowledge management and cognition. The 

objective is to show how state-of-the-art research and field work in businesses and 

organizations benefit from each other. The first zoom-in in this issue is on the backyard of 

this Journal, i.e. the Copenhagen Business School where the DANTERMcentre is hosted. 

Ongoing research and projects involving knowledge acquisition, validation and dissemination 

with a view to user-group oriented knowledge profiles are described, and some recent 

developments in practice-oriented ontology building projects with Danish authorities are 

featured. Given the interest these projects have raised, hope is that research centers and 

authorities in other countries could find some inspiration. We will gladly welcome proposals 

for centers volunteering to be the next ones to be zoomed in on.  

 

Readers have inquired on several occasions whether it would be possible to include a list of 

relevant conferences in the LSP Journal. At present, it is our policy not to take on this 

demanding task. The LSP Journal is published regularly twice a year, and a list of conferences 

which would need constant maintenance and updating is not compatible with the publication 

of an electronic journal. However, if a report like the one presented in this issue by Sandra 

Campagna and Elizabeth Rowley-Jolivet in connection with a conference announcement, we 

will of course include a link to the event. For a portal to relevant conferences and courses, we 

would like to refer you to Helga Niska’s well-maintained list of conferences within 

translation, interpreting, LSP, and terminology: http://www2.tolk.su.se/konfindx.html. 

 

This issue also presents a call for papers for the journal. We encourage authors and readers to 

disseminate the call and at the same time to invite interested colleagues to subscribe to the 

journal. 

 

Henrik Selsøe Sørensen  

Editor in chief 
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